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To: Andrew McQueen 

fyi

 

 

Andy Stott

 

From: Andy Stott < >
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 7:37 PM
To: craigielandswood@gmail.com
Subject: Letter of support for Community Craigielands Group

 

Dear Sir,

I am the secretary of the Moffat and District Red Squirrel Group (MAD Squirrels) and I would like to add the weight of
our support to the ownership of the woodland by the Community Craigielands Group. We are delighted to be able to
work alongside them in Red Squirrel conservation work and have over the past 4-5 years been active in grey squirrel
control in the woods. This has resulted in sighting of red squirrels there.

 

Kind Regards

 

Andy

Secretary to MAD

 

 

mad.squirrels@outlook.com
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